

## UNIT 1: Test - 1st Year - 2021

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

Date: \_\_\_\_\_

### READING \_\_/11,5

#### Task 1. Read the text.

##### My dad

My dad Works in the centre of town and we live in the country. He's got a fantastic old car, but does he drive to work? No, he doesn't. Every day he goes by train. His car stays at home! He loves it! He spends hours every Saturday and Sunday with it. He cleans it, he repairs it. He even talks to it! We can't touch it. It's his main hobby and definitely his best friend!

##### My brother, Luke

Our house isn't very quiet in the evenings. My brother, Luke, enjoys playing the guitar in his bedroom. He belongs to a school band. He thinks that's awesome. Sometimes they all come and play in his room! They're good and they often play at parties and earn some money. How much do they earn? A lot! Lucky Luke! He's got an electric guitar now. It's really loud, and my dad isn't happy about that.

##### My sister, Hannah

I like reading books and watching films, but my sister, Hannah doesn't do normal hobbies like those! She loves spending money. She goes shopping every day! Sometimes she goes to the shops after college. Sometimes she buys things online. Her room is full of clothes, and she collects shoes - nearly a hundred pairs! Where does she get the money? She works on Saturdays at the supermarket. She earns a lot of money and she spends it all in the week!

#### Task 2. Choose the correct answer (A, B or C). \_\_/7

| Which person:                               | May's dad | Luke | Hannah |
|---------------------------------------------|-----------|------|--------|
| 1) has an expensive hobby?                  | A         | B    | C      |
| 2) gets money for doing a hobby?            | A         | B    | C      |
| 3) only does a hobby at the weekend?        | A         | B    | C      |
| 4) has a weekend job?                       | A         | B    | C      |
| 5) doesn't want help with a hobby?          | A         | B    | C      |
| 6) has a hobby that is sometimes unpopular? | A         | B    | C      |
| 7) uses a computer to do a hobby?           | A         | B    | C      |

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

**Task 3.** Answer the questions about the text. \_\_\_/4,5

- 1) What does Maya's dad like? \_\_\_\_\_.
- 2) What does Luke like? \_\_\_\_\_.
- 3) What does Hannah like? \_\_\_\_\_.

**USE OF ENGLISH** \_\_\_/12

**Task 1.** Match the sentence beginnings (1-6) with the endings (A-F) \_\_\_/3

- |                                         |       |                                            |
|-----------------------------------------|-------|--------------------------------------------|
| 1) I usually listen                     | _____ | A) the guitar in a group with his friends. |
| 2) My friend Ewan loves music and plays | _____ | B) comics from the USA.                    |
| 3) My sister often goes on              | _____ | C) a sleepover at her friend's house.      |
| 4) My younger brother loves watching    | _____ | D) cartoons on TV.                         |
| 5) I like films and usually go          | _____ | E) to the cinema with my friends.          |
| 6) My main hobby is collecting          | _____ | F) to the radio in the car.                |

**Task 2.** Choose the correct answer (A,B, or C) \_\_\_/3

- 1) My brother \_\_\_\_\_ video games with his friends after school  
 A reads                      B collects                      C plays
- 2) I love \_\_\_\_\_ and I often go into the garden with my pencil and do pictures of the trees.  
 A dancing                      B drawing                      C collecting
- 3) Do you like \_\_\_\_\_ in a tent?  
 A baking                      B singing                      C camping
- 4) I don't enjoy watching \_\_\_\_\_ on TV.  
 A cartoons                      B comics                      C cards
- 5) I'm not good \_\_\_\_\_ singing.  
 A with                      B on                      C at
- 6) I don't often \_\_\_\_\_ comics.  
 A watch                      B look                      C read

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

**Task 3.** Complete the sentences with the present simple form of the verbs in brackets. \_\_/6

- 1) I \_\_\_\_\_ (not/want) to go to the cinema today. I'm really tired.
- 2) Our teacher \_\_\_\_\_ (speak) lots of different languages.
- 3) Eva \_\_\_\_\_ (not/do) her homework in the evenings.
- 4) \_\_\_\_\_ (you/want) to play cards?
- 5) How often \_\_\_\_\_ (your mum/go) shopping?
- 6) My friends often \_\_\_\_\_ (watch) videos after lessons at school.

## LISTENING \_\_/10

**Task 1.** Complete the information. Write one word, or a number, or a date, or a time.

|                           |                |
|---------------------------|----------------|
| <b>Talent competition</b> |                |
| Place:                    | Bank College   |
| Day:                      | (1) _____      |
| Time it begins:           | (2) _____      |
| Who report to:            | Miss (3) _____ |
| Phone number to apply:    | (4) _____      |
| Second prize:             | (5) £ _____    |

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

## WRITING \_\_/11

Write an email to a friend. Invite him/ her to your table tennis club. Tell him/her the time, day and place the club meets. Remember to start and finish in a friendly way. Write from 40 to 50 words.

|                      |                      |
|----------------------|----------------------|
| <b>Types of club</b> | Tennis club          |
| <b>day</b>           | Tuesday and Thursday |
| <b>time</b>          | 4.30 - 6 pm.         |
| <b>place</b>         | La Barranca Club     |
| <b>cost</b>          | \$ 1500 per month.   |

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

---

|                          |                           |
|--------------------------|---------------------------|
| Task _____/1pts          | New vocabulary _____/3pts |
| Organization _____/2 pts | Creativity _____/1pts     |
| Grammar _____/2pts       | Spelling _____/2pts       |
| <b>FINAL MARK</b>        | <b>_____/11pts</b>        |